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From: QGary Riley [GRiley @firstfedwaukesha.com]
Sent.  Thursday, November 15, 2007 10:43 AM
To: CallReport

Subject: Conversion to Call Report

Aftention: Call Conversion Area
Office of Thrift Supervision

I am responding to the November 13" email from Director John Reich relative to the possible
conversion to the Call Report.

I have been an advocate of this proposed conversion for many years. We are extremely
please that this could happen.

Yes, we support converting from the TFR to the Call Report format. The sooner, the better!

Thanks

Gary Riley

President & CEQ

First Federal Bank of Wisconsin
134 Wisconsin Avenue
Waukesha, Wl 563187

Phone: Direct Line (262-446-4653)
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